
 

 

Professional Standards Committee Minutes 
March 6, 1998 
 
Present: Butcher, Breitenbach, Bristow, Cooney, Goldstein, Hale, Hanson, Ragan (Chair), Sorensen 
 
The minutes of Feb. 27 were approved. 
 
After continued discussion of the Faculty Medical, Faculty Leave, and Faculty Disability Policy, the 
Committee recommended approval of the document, with suggested modifications, to the Board of 
Trustees.  The Committee then began review of Section IV University Service of the University Evaluation 
Criteria document. 
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